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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR EDUCATION   

BY DEPUTY C.S. ALVES OF ST. HELIER  

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 21st JANUARY 2020 

 

 

Question 

 

Given that a recruitment company specialising in education is now located in Jersey, will the Minister state 

whether there are any plans to outsource the recruitment of full-time, part-time and supply teachers to such 

a recruitment company? 
 

 

Answer 

 

The Government of Jersey is committed to developing and employing on Island talent.  We already work 

with a number of Jersey based recruitment suppliers, primarily for non-teaching roles. The Minister does 

not have any plans to outsource the recruitment for any teaching roles.   

 

 

 


